Assessment - Status Update

Due to only 66% students indicating that they found the testing location easily, evaluate
signage placement as well as increase signage visibility.

Progress:
The Assessment directional sign that is located above the Assessment Center was updated to
reflect more accurate wayfinder information.

Updated directions, links to a campus map, and reminder emails were added to the SARS
appointment scheduler. Students now receive multiple emails with information about their
test date/time and location including links to maps and directions.

Recommendation:
With the help of Health, Safety, Facility, Grounds Committee and the VPSS, evaluate
relocation or expansion of Assessment Office to allow more computers and assessment

opportunities.

Progress:
Due to changes from the Chancellor’s Office regarding the use of formal Assessment testing
we will no longer be using Accuplacer for testing, and the number of in person tests will be

significantly reduced. The current test facilities are adequate.

Recommendation:
Request a permanent part time staff person in 2016-2017 program plan (SSSP funding).

ress:

Due to changes from the Chancellor’s Office regarding the use of formal Assessment testing
we will no longer be using Accuplacer for testing, and the number of in person tests will be
significantly reduced. There is no longer a need for additional permanent staffing.
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